
  

 

 

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF VENUE 
 

 

 

2 July, 2020 

 

A Chara, 

 

Kindly take notice that the July Meeting of the Cobh Municipal District will be held 

on Monday next, 6
th

 July, 2020 at 3.00 p.m. at Carrigtwohill Community 

Centre, Carrigtwohill, for the transaction of the following business:- 

 

 

1. Deimhniú Miontuairiscí 

Confirmation of Minutes of Monthly Meeting held on Tuesday 2
nd

 June, 2020 

Confirmation of Minutes of Annual Meeting held on Tuesday 16
th

 June, 2020 

 

2. Matters Arising 

 

3. Correspondence. 

 

4. Little Island Sustainable Transport Interventions 

 

5. Bus Shelter/Accessible Bus Stop Program Phase 2 

 

6. Review of Operation of Pay Parking Bye Laws 

 

7. Municipal District Officer Report 

 

8. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Sinead 

Sheppard: 

“That this Council look at signage and efforts for speed calming on Roches Row 

Cobh and also Glasson‟s Avenue Cobh.” 

 

9. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the names of Cllr. Cathal 

Rasmussen and Sinead Sheppard: 

“That this Municipal District would allocate a sum of money from the pay 

parking dividend for Cobh for Football to assist them in the development of the 

New Astro Turf facility in Cobh.” 

 

10. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Cathal 

Rasmussen: 

“That this Municipal would agree to erect pedestrian priority walking signs on 

the marsh road in Cuskinny in the interests of safety and that we again look at 

possible ways of pedestrianising the road and promoting the area as a safe 

walking area for people to enjoy the nature in the area.” 

 



  

11. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Cathal 

Rasmussen: 

“That this Municipal would look at cleaning the verges on the hills in the 

country area such as Cuskinny and Ballymore to widen the roads to allow for 

the numbers of people walking on these roads to do so safely.” 

 

12. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Sinead 

Sheppard: 

“That Cobh Municipal Council would follow up with the CE in relation to our 

request for CCTV to be installed in the town centre.” 

 

13. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Alan 

O’Connor: 

“That a letter be issued on behalf of the Municipal District, to the Municipality 

of Kolbuszowa, Poland (which is twinned with the town of Cobh), in which we 

assert our support and recognition of LGBT rights and freedoms, and in order to 

ask in friendship that they clarify their own position on same. The County of 

Kolbuszowa, within which the Municipality of Kolbuszowa is located, has 

passed a motion to introduce what are known as an „LGBT ideology-free zone‟ 

whereby they have declared themselves „unwelcoming of LGBT ideology.” 

 

14. Any Other Business 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Páraig Lynch 

Municipal District Officer.  

 


